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I would like to thank the consƟtuents of  District 6 
for allowing me to serve as your Board  
representaƟve for the past four years. It  has been 
my pleasure to work with you  to ensure that the 
students within our district receive the  
quality educaƟon they deserve. Over the past 
four years, we have made great progress in the  
district including the creaƟon of the District  
MulƟlingual MulƟcultural Advisory Council 

(DMMAC), the inclusion of world language in district graduaƟon  
requirements, and most recently the passing of a resoluƟon to declare MPS 
a welcoming and safe school environment for students and families  
threatened by immigraƟon enforcement or discriminaƟon. I encourage all 
consƟtuents to  conƟnue this posiƟve momentum in ensuring a safe,  
engaging, welcoming educaƟonal environment for current students as well 
as for those to come. Again, thank you for your confidence and trust in me 
to represent you, your ideals, and goals for District 6 and the enƟre  
Milwaukee Public Schools District.  
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For more informaƟon, including 
meeƟng Ɵmes and agendas, visit 

www.milwaukee.k12.wi.us. 
 

ACCESS BOARD MEETINGS  
VIA LIVE STREAM AT  

HTTP://MPSMKE.COM/BOARDCAST 

 OFFICE OF BOARD GOVERNANCE 

THE MILWAUKEE BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS’ BUSINESS OFFICE 

The Office of Board Governance provides support to the Milwaukee Board 
of School Directors in effecƟvely and efficiently governing the District.   

5225 W. Vliet St. Room 273 
Milwaukee, WI 53208 

Phone: (414) 475‐8284 
governance@milwaukee.k12.wi.us 

Recently students at Carmen School of 
Science and Technology South Campus 
participated in a relationship‐building 
day with recruits for the Milwaukee 
Police Department. Police recruits  
engaged the students by facilitating the 
school’s physical education classes and 
playing games with the students. This 
event provided students with an  
opportunity for positive interaction 

with law enforcement. Positive interaction can strengthen the relationship 
with the community that the police recruits will serve. Carmen School of 
Science and Technology South Campus offers a traditional program to  
students in the grades 9 through 12. 

CommiƩee on Student  
Achievement & School  

InnovaƟon 

April 11 
5:30 PM 

Special Board MeeƟng April 6 
6:30 PM 

CommiƩee on Parent &  
Community Engagement 

April 18 
5:30 PM 

CommiƩee on  
Accountability,  

Finance & Personnel 

April 18 
6:30 PM 

Regular Monthly  
Board MeeƟng 

April 20 
6:30 PM 

Annual OrganizaƟonal 
MeeƟng 

April 25 
6:30 PM 


